From: Reifman, David
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 11:03 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Fwd: Pro Bono Celebration - REMINDER AND PLEASE NOTE NEW LOCATION!! 

 

Hi Steve.  Per our discussion I am reporting that I attended this event.   Thank you 

David L. Reifman 

Commissioner 

City of Chicago Department of Planning and Development

121 North LaSalle Street Room 1000

Chicago, Illinois 60602

david.reifman@cityofchicago.org
(312) 744-9476

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Jahnke Dale, Katie" <katie.dale@dlapiper.com>
Date: March 8, 2016 at 11:48:58 AM CST
To: "Lynette E. Wilson" <Lynette.Wilson@cityofchicago.org>
Cc: "David L. Reifman" <David.Reifman@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: FW: Pro Bono Celebration - REMINDER AND PLEASE NOTE NEW LOCATION!!
Hi Lynette:
 
FYI – The event location has changed to Fomento’s.

Thanks,
Katie
 
Katie Jahnke Dale 
Associate 
